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Pursuant to a call by the President, the School Board of the Kenosha 

Unified School District No. 1 will hold a special meeting at 8:30 A.M. on 

Saturday, November 19, 2005, at the Chancery Restaurant located at 

11900-108th Street.  The purpose of this meeting is for discussion regarding 

the Board of Education’s 2005-06 Focus Area—Budget/Relationship, 

discussion/action regarding potential budget issues for 2006-07 and to vote 

on holding an executive session to immediately follow the special meeting.  

This budget discussion will be led by Board President Eric Olson. 

       
 
 

 R. Scott Pierce, Ed.D. 
       Superintendent of Schools 
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